
T o Dr. Fllck from Dr. J acobs. 

Baltb1ore, 
June 2, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Flick: 

Dr. Solomon Solis Cohen has suggested the verbal changes in our 
Constitution and By-laws which I have had embodied in the revised copy 
printed in rel wnich is enclosed. I a~ sending it to you that you may compare 
it with the original copy, so that the Committee may determine to which to adhere. 

It is such an important matter thai the Board of Directors of the new 
Society should be composed of the right kind of men, that Dr. Osler has suggested 
that the Committee meet at five o•clock on the afternoon of June 6th in the 
Old Dutch Smoking Room near the billiard-room of the rlrighton Hotel to decide 
about this and any other points that need ~iscussion. If you cannot be present 
at this time and place, will you kindly let me hear from you~ 

Believe me, 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs. 


